
1 October 2021 

Kia ora 

Request for Official Information responded to under the Local Government and 
Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) – reference: OIR 2122-85 

I refer to your information request we received on 22 September 2021 for the following: 

1. What was the cost of the MartinJenkins Report?

The cost of 2019 Organisational Review undertaken by MartinJenkins was 
$237,347 excluding GST.  

2. How many Staff are currently employed by the Kapiti Coast District Council?

As at 30 June 2021 a total of 457 employees were employed by the Council. This 
figure represents headcount and is a combination of full time, part time, fixed term and 
casual employees.  The full time equivalent for the same period – excluding Casuals – was 
353. 

3. How many Staff have Resigned from the Kapiti Coast District Council in the past 12
months?

For the financial year ended 30 June 2021 there were a total of 53 resignations, including four 
resignations due to retirement. 

4. How much has the Kapiti Coast District Council paid out in Redundancies in the
past 12 months?

For the financial year ended 30 June 2021 no redundancy payments were made. 

Ngā mihi  

Dianne Andrew 
Organisational Development Manager 
Te Kaihautū mo te Hunga Mahi 
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